Government
of
Saskatchewan

Minister of Justice
and Attorney General
Legislative Building
Regina, Canada 545 0B3

April 6, 2021

Stan Phinney
nmphinney@kmts.ca

Dear Stan Phinney:

Thank you for your recent correspondence of March 17, 2021.
| understand you have concerns regarding the Alberta Securities Commission. The
Government of Saskatchewan has no jurisdiction over the Commission. | encourage

you to contact the Commission directly.

Thank you for your correspondence.

Yours very truly,

Gordon S. Wyant, Q.C.



